
 

 
 

Community Update 
March 2023

Warburton Highway landslip repairs 

The Department of Transport and Planning is working on Old Warburton Road to 
make improvements in preparation for landslip repair works on Warburton Highway.  

We’ve been working closely with all emergency services and Yarra Ranges Council for several 
weeks to understand and mitigate the impact on the local community as much as possible. 

Old Warburton Road will be a detour route when Warburton Highway is closed to repair the 
landslip and some improvements are required to support the increase in traffic.  

Works will commence on Monday 3 April 2023 and are expected to be completed by Monday 24 
April 2023. 

Crews will be working Monday to Friday between 7:00am and 5:00pm. 

Find out more about the upcoming Warburton Highway landslip repairs 

The Department of Transport and Planning will be holding an information session to share our 
investigations, design, and the timeline for the repair of the Warburton Highway 

• Monday 3 April, 7:00pm to 9:00pm 

• Mecca Theatre, Upper Yarra Arts Centre - 3409 Warburton Highway, Warburton 

Please register your attendance by Eventbrite: 

                                                             

If you are unable to access Eventbrite, please confirm your interest in attending via email to 

DOTroadprojects@roads.vic.gov.au with the subject line ‘Warburton Highway landslip repairs 

information session’  

Get in touch 

For more information about this project, please get in touch. 

Email: DOTroadprojects@roads.vic.gov.au  

Or visit the VicRoads website and search for ‘Warburton Highway landslip repairs’ 


